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Fiscal Impact: 

There is no fiscal impact to the County as a result of this proposed amendment.  

 

Purpose: 

The purpose of this amendment is to include language in the legislation that specifies inclusivity 
of the various participants to be involved in the Advisory Planning Committee whom would be 
appointed by the County Executive and confirmed by the County Council.  
 
Additionally, the Council is proposing an amendment to make a change to the actual HoCo By 
Design General Plan Guidelines (Guidelines). 
 
 

Other Comments: 

In this amendment, the Council is proposing to make a change to page 33 of the HoCo By 
Design General Plan Guidelines (Guidelines) on line 1 of the 3rd paragraph of the section 
entitled “Collaborate”: After “Executive,” insert “and confirmed by the County Council.” 
 


